
Lateral Flow Devices
To order Lateral Flow Testing Kits, 

please use this link:
Lateral Flow Device Ordering

Reception Application

If your child was born between 1st September 
2017 and 31st August 2018, they are due to 

start  primary school in  September 2022 . You 
must apply for a reception place for September 

2022, please follow the links below.

The deadline for applications is 15th 
January 2022.

Please contact the school office if you need 
help.

https://www.southwark.gov.uk/schools-and-
education/school-admissions/primary-admi
ssions/applying-for-a-primary-school-place 

https://www.eadmissions.org.uk/

Save The Date  -  Parent Workshop  25/1/2022, 9:30 am.   
The NEST are running a one-hour parent workshop aimed 

at helping you to support your child with their fears and 
worries. The content of the workshop will cover how 

anxiety can manifest in a child's thoughts, feelings and 
behaviours and will include techniques and strategies that 

can be used to break the vicious cycle of anxiety. 
Click here to join the meeting  

More information can be found on their website: 
https://www.thenestsouthwark.org.uk/  

Term Dates 2021 - 2022

Spring term
5th January – Friday 11th February 2022

Half Term: 14th February -18th February 2022
Monday 21st February – Friday 1st April 2022

Summer term
Wednesday 20th April 2022 – Friday 27th May 

2022
Half Term: 30th May 2022 – 3rd June 2022

Monday 6th June – Wednesday 20th July 2022

School jumpers can be ordered here: 
https://thebridgesfederation.org.uk/home/uniform/

SCHOLARPACK APP                               
11 WEEKS TO GO

Do you have access to the scholarpack 
App?  If not, please contact your school 
office for an access code.  From 1st April 

2022 we will only be using the App to 
communicate with parents, we will no 

longer be sending texts.  If you need help to 
download and access the app, please come 
and speak to a member of the office team 

who will be happy to assist.

https://www.gov.uk/order-coronavirus-rapid-lateral-flow-tests
https://www.southwark.gov.uk/schools-and-education/school-admissions/primary-admissions/applying-for-a-primary-school-place
https://www.southwark.gov.uk/schools-and-education/school-admissions/primary-admissions/applying-for-a-primary-school-place
https://www.southwark.gov.uk/schools-and-education/school-admissions/primary-admissions/applying-for-a-primary-school-place
https://www.eadmissions.org.uk/
https://www.eadmissions.org.uk/
https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-join/19%3ameeting_ZTFlZmFjOTMtMDQ2Ny00MzgxLTljMDctY2JjN2Y0NmI4MmQ5%40thread.v2/0?context=%7b%22Tid%22%3a%22eb20dfcd-2d00-4120-b77e-d32ae1ef7033%22%2c%22Oid%22%3a%22a6c6fcd0-8bdc-4de3-86ad-0d7f195fb9b3%22%7d
https://www.thenestsouthwark.org.uk/
https://thebridgesfederation.org.uk/home/uniform/


Indoor Athletics

On Monday, Friars Year 4                                     
took part in Southwark’s                                      
Indoor Athletics Competition.                                
There were six teams                                         
taking part. Year 4 consisted                                     
of an A and B team. They                                      
both did exceptionally well,                                 
coming 4th and 5th                                     
respectively. One of our team                         
member was a real star,                                         
she showed fantastic                                
sportsmanship.                                                      
Well done all of Year 4!

Friars Football
Year 6 played a mixed football match 
against St Jude’s Primary School. The team 
showed an excellent attitude throughout and 
were a credit to themselves and to Friars. 
The final score was 2-5 to St Jude’s. There 
are three schools in our group, and we have 
two games still to play. We were really 
proud of our player of the match who was 
quick to get back onto the pitch after a 
collision. 

All staff at the Bridges Federation have high expectations of all our pupils. We encourage them to be 
resilient and try their best at all times. The children understand that it is everyone’s responsibility to follow 
and respect our school rules.
Sometimes when this is proving not to be the case, we follow a restorative approach which encourages 
the children to think how their behaviour affects others.   
 
All children begin the day on ‘green’. Should they need to be reminded to behave appropriately, their 
name will be moved on to the ‘amber’ section of the behaviour chart. They will then be then supported to 
turn their behaviour around. Should they fail to do so, they will be placed on red and will be sent to the 
Leadership team’s office to discuss their behaviour. A text will be sent home to inform parents. We would 
like to take this opportunity to thank all our parents and carers for their continuous support. 

We have received purple slips 
this week at Friars!

Purple Slips are awarded to children 
who have displayed excellent 
behaviour for learning, put 
remarkable effort into their work or 
completed exceptional work. They 
are sent to see a member of the 
Leadership Team who will discuss 
their performance and congratulate 
them on their achievements. A good 
news text is also send to their 
parents.

NOTICE

To make sure that we all                      
follow our Safeguarding Policy, 
please could all parents and carers refrain 
from using their mobile phone on school 
premises. 



Attendance and Punctuality
Overall whole school attendance for week beginning 03/01/2022  :  82.27%

1st Place Attendance: Year 2      1st Place Punctuality: Year 4

  

 

Classes Absences Lates Points

Year 1 8 1 0

Year 2 0 2 75

Year 3 12 2 0

Year 4  4 0 50

Year 5 4 3 25

Year 6 10 2 0

Attendance and Punctuality
      Overall whole school attendance for week beginning 04/01/2022 :  88.26%

        1st  Place Attendance: Reception           1st Place Punctuality: Y4 and Y5

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Classes Absences Lates Total Attendance

Year 1—Red Class 6 11 84.52%

Year 2—Orange Class 13 8 79.33%

Year 3—Yellow Class 12 12 83.97%

Year 4  - Green Class 6 0 84.13%

Year 5—Blue Class 15 13 93.59%

Year 6—Purple Class 26 8 94.05%



Attendance and Punctuality
            Overall whole school attendance for week beginning  04/01/2022:  91.2%

1st Place Attendance:  Year 3            1st Place Punctuality: Year 6
 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

Attendance and Punctuality
      Overall whole school attendance for week beginning 04/01/2022:  93.39% 

1st Place Attendance: Year 5       1st Place Punctuality: Year 2

 

 

 

 

 

Classes Absences Lates Points

Year 1—Red Class 15 12 25

Year 2—Orange Class 8 10 75

Year 3—Yellow Class 5 15 75

Year 4  - Green Class
7

12 75

Year 5—Blue Class
9

18 0

Year 6—Purple Class 7 8 125

Classes Absences Lates Points

Year 1—Red Class 15 4 25

Year 2—Orange Class 17 1 75

Year 3—Yellow Class 14 2 50

Year 4  - Green Class 11 5 25

Year 5—Blue Class 3 2 125

Year 6—Purple Class 8 2 100






